
From: Walter Wunsch
To: Hickey, Dylan J CIV USARMY CENWO (US)
Cc: jessica.mayo@mt.nacdnet.net; Dennis Riley
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] NWO-217-01818-MTH
Date: Monday, January 21, 2019 3:57:57 PM
Attachments: GLA - Violation Response Letter.pdf

GLA to Park Conservation Letter.docx

Hi Dylan,

A happy New Year! Due to the Holidays etc…, I was not able to get to this earlier.
Attached please note our formal response regarding your “Notice of Violation”. I do understand,
why you had to do what you did.
I hope that you can take Jessica’s sign off, to also close out your inquiry.
As far as we are concerned, we belief that our work is done and that no further corrective actions
are called for.  
However, it goes without saying that we will go the extra mile to bring this to rest.
Do not hesitate to give Dennis or me a call.

On behalf of the GLA:
Sincerely,
Walter Wunsch
CEO/ Sales
SPECTEC
INNOVATIVE SENSOR SOLUTIONS
406-333-4444  Cell 406-223-4444  Fax: 406-333-4259 
Email:   walter@spectecsensors.com








